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With the ongoing banking/financial markets disruption, we are staying very close to our clients
to determine immediate actions and to assess the longer-term impact on the fund finance
industry. 

Please be sure to visit our Financial Markets Resource Center to access our firm’s across-
practices insights regarding market developments.

While we will continue to be very proactive in responding to any new developments in the days,
weeks and months to come, we encourage you to reach out to us with any questions or
concerns. Together, we will get through this challenging cycle.

https://www.cadwalader.com/fund-finance-friday/index.php
https://www.cadwalader.com/resources/financial-markets-resource-center
https://www.cadwalader.com/

